
Subject: Re: 2024-08-02 TAC Meeting Agenda

Dear TAC Members, 
The San Dieguito Planning Group supports DPW recommendations for items 3A and 3B. 
- County radar certification recommends remaining at current speeds (40 MPH) for item 3A.
- SDPG supports a reduction from 45 MPH to 40 MPH for item 3B.
Thank you,
Doug Dill
SDPG - Chair
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